
                                                

Friday 18th November 2016 

The content of this and every newsletter is relevant  

information for both our school and Little Lizards parents. 

 

Please ensure that your child has a coat in school and Little Lizards 

EVERY DAY. We do like to take the children outside at playtimes even 

if the weather can be a little showery. 

 
Children in Need 

Thank you to everyone who came to school dressed in their stars and stripes today. We 

have raised a fantastic £122.83 for Children in Need. Many thanks to everyone who 

donated.  

 

Jo Buckley Family Photograph Sessions 

Thank you to Jo Buckley and all of the families  who had their photos 

taken last weekend. We are delighted to have raised £160 for school and 

Little Lizards as a result of these sessions.  

 

 

Remembrance Sunday 

Thank you to Kerensa and Jennifer who laid the poppy wreath on behalf of the school and 

Little Lizards at the remembrance service last Sunday at St Wynwallow Church. 

 

Nasal Flu Spray Immunisation 

Children in years 1,2 & 3 have had a letter from Kernow Health who will be in school on Wednesday 30th 

November to administer a nasal flu spray. Please could your childs consent form be completed and 

returned to school by Friday 25th November 

 

Parking  

A reminder to our parents and friends of the school that the parking of vehicles 

before and after school is not permitted on or opposite the yellow zig zag lines. 

 

Swimming 

There are still some children with either part or full outstanding balances for their 

swimming sessions. Separate notes have gone home with those children and we would be 

grateful if all accounts could be settled immediately. Thank you in advance. 
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Football Match  

Huge congratulations to our football team yet again for 

winning their final two matches in the Large School Football 

League (especially as the schools we were playing against are 

much larger than us!) The boys won both matches 2-1 against 

Mullion and Parc Eglos A. We have topped the league table 

but now have to enter a play off system before we can be 

crowned champions. Our game will be against Mullion with the 

date still to be confirmed. As ever thank you to their coach 

James Green and to all of their loyal supporters. 

 

Academic Achievements 
This week we are congratulating…………………………………. 
Class 1 – Miss Beirne : Well done to Riley who is Star of the Week as he is 

always working with a “can do” attitude. 

 

Class 2 – Mrs Jane & Mrs Green : Millie B is Star of the Week for her super 

hard work and positive attitude in the classroom. 

 

Class 3 – Miss Wells : Max has been awarded Star of the Week  for his 

reliability, general hard work and being kind to everyone. 

 

Class 4 - Mr Griffin : Well done to Cole and Poppy for their excellent results in Mental Maths 

andSpellings respectivily. 

                 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Wednesday 23rd November – Swimming Gala separate letters will go out to those involved. 

Thursday 1st December – School Christmas Fair, The Reading Room 2 – 4pm 

Friday 2nd December – Coffee Morning at Housel Bay Hotel in aid of the village Christmas Lights 

10.30am 

Friday 2nd December - Last swimming session – Please could all outstanding swimming payments be paid 
in full. 
Friday 2nd December – The Lizard Lifeboat Christmas Carolaire 7pm (to include our school choir) 

Sunday 4th December – The Lizard Village Christmas Lights switch on from 4pm on the square. 

Monday 12th December – Key Stage 1 Nativity, 2pm   PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATES 

Tuesday 13th December - Key Stage 1 Nativity, 2pm 

Tuesday 13th December – The Christmas Journey, 3.30pm The Lizard Methodist Chapel 

Wednesday 14th December – Christmas Lunch Day & Christmas Jumpers in aid of Save the Children 

Thursday 15th December – Key Stage 2 Carol Service, St Wynwallow Church 6.30pm 

Friday 16th December – Christmas party and non-uniform (Christmas jumpers a must wear!!) 

Friday 16th December – Break up for Christmas holidays 1pm 

Tuesday 3rd January – Return to school  

Monday 27th March 2017 – Year 6 parents meeting, Mullion School. Time TBC 

Thursday 15th June 2017 - New Intake Evening (Year 6), Mullion School Time TBC 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and 

information.www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 
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